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INSERT DATE
Dear INSERT MP NAME, 
Support for trans rights and reform of the Gender Recognition Act
I am writing to you as a concerned constituent to ask for your help in standing up for trans rights and pushing for changes to the Gender Recognition Act (GRA) that would benefit trans and non-binary people.

I have been troubled by reports in recent days which suggest that, despite significant support for GRA reform in response the 2018 consultation, the current government intends to shelve plans for much-needed changes to the GRA and introduce to the UK measures similar to aspects of controversial bathroom bills in the USA. 
I support trans inclusion and a social model of gender recognition which recognises that gender is not solely defined by the sex assigned at birth. I have therefore been concerned at the delay in progress from the government on changes to the GRA, and the campaign against reform which has vilified the trans community and sought to portray trans rights as dangerous.

Measures which make it less onerous and expensive for trans people to obtain legal recognition of their gender should not be allowed to fall by the wayside. I therefore ask you on my behalf to push the Prime Minister and the Minister for Women and Equalities to press ahead with introducing progressive reforms to the GRA which can improve the lives of trans and non-binary people. 
I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely, 




Insert MP name


Insert MP office address





INSERT NAME 


INSERT POSITION	


Insert address
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